
ATTACHMENT C 

 

FINANCIAL REPORT 

 

The City’s Finance Department has not closed January.  I hope to have the financial report to you at the 

Board Meeting.  If I don’t have the numbers by Tuesday, we may have to approve January and February 

financial reports at the March meeting.  City staff assured me that the closure will be timelier as they 

fully adjust to the new finance system.   


